
Sl. No. Name Scope Awarded

1 SAREER V All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 250 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 250 kVA

2 RAJUL SADIKH All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 250 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 250 kVA
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3 MANU THOMAS All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150 kVA

4 DEEPESH P All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150 kVA

5 SARUN K P All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150 kVA

6 AJO PAUL All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150 kVA

7 AHAMMAD RAFI P O All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150 kVA

8 RANJITH KUMAR P V All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including150 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 150 kVA
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9 MUHAMMED  RAFEED K M All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

10 ABDUL AZEEZ K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

11 SAIDALAVI KOYA P All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

12 PRAMOD K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

13 AKHIL K V All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

14 SREENADH K P All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

15 MUHAMMED RISHAL All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

16 SARATH CHANDRAN All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

17 ASWATHY P All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

18 MOHAMMED RISAD K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA
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19 SHIJIL P C All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50 kVA

20 JITHIN T All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 50 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 50  kVA (no scope revision)

Sl. No. Name Scope Awarded

21 JANSIR ALI K P All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA (no scope revision)

22 ABDU RAHIMAN P K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA (no scope revision)

23 RANJITH RAVEENDRAN All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

24 ANOOP P K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

25 ARAVIND S All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

26 NABEEL MUBARAK All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

27 PRAVEEN M K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

28 GREESHMA P NAIR All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

29 SREEJITH SREEKUMAR All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

30 ARUNDAS M All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

31 MOHAMMED NISAMUDHEEN E K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

32 ARCHANA P K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

33 ARUN KUMAR M All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

34 MUHAMMED JAFAR KARYAPARAMBAN All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA (no scope revision)

35 AMEERA FAHIMA K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

36 NIDHEESH P D All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

37 NISHAD K All LT/MV Electrical Installation upto and including 25 kW and generator 
installations upto and including 25 kVA

                                                                          Sd/-
                                                                     Secretary
                                              Kerala State Electricity Licensing Board
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